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Media Advisory – Crescent Earthquakes 

 
The Oklahoma Corporation Commission’s Oil and Gas Conservation Division (OGCD) is 
implementing a plan in response to today’s earthquakes in Crescent area. The plan calls for 
changes to oil and gas wastewater disposal wells in the area that dispose into the Arbuckle 
formation. 
  
The plan calls for the 4 disposal wells within 3 miles of the earthquake activity to stop 
operations (“shut in”).**  Volume reductions for other disposal wells in the area are being 
formulated and will be announced tomorrow (Friday, November 20).   
 
The disposal wells specified for shut-in are: 
 
Operator: Devon Energy 
 Wells: Vonda SWD 1-6 
 Adkisson 1-33 SWD  
 Fuxa 25-19-4 SWD 
 
Operator: Stephens Energy 
 Well: Kittenbrink 1-36 SWD 
 
 
**map attached 
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